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 Circular No.3/2020-21 

Dear Parents.   

As per the Government order and keeping in mind about the health of our students Pavithra 

international school will be closed from March 16th to March 31st. Any change in reopening date will be 

informed in advance. Stay safe and thank you... 

Sd/- 

Principal 


